
Church Office 
For general enquiries or parish hall 
bookings please contact the office or 
see the church’s website. 

54 Simpson Street,  Ardross  WA 6153   

Tel: (08)  9364 1718    
Fax: (08) 9364 5050 

Email: 
info@applecross.perth.anglican.org 

Applecross Anglican Church  
 

Website 
www.applecross.perth.anglican.org 

Opening Hours 
9.30 am - 1pm  

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

Parish Administrator  
Sarah Hovell 

Rector 
The Reverend Peter Richards   
Mobile 0427 631 383 
Email: 
peter.richards@applecross.perth. 
anglican.org 

blog: faithindaba.blogspot.com.au 

Church Wardens 

Nic Templeman 
Mob:  0402 443 043 
Email: nic@templeman.co 

Rhonda Kerr 
Home: (08) 9364 5982 
Email: kerr005@bigpond.com 

Chris Elders 
Mob: 0474 204 359 
Email: chris.elders@icloud.com 

WORSHIP SERVICES   

Morning Prayer - St David’s 8.30am Monday to Friday excluding Thursday 

Wednesday  -   26  April  Office Closed 

Thursday  -  27 April   7.30am Said Eucharist (St. David’s) 

Sunday - 30 April  9.30am Sung Eucharist (St. David’s) Baptism 

   

Council Meeting 24th April 
A reminder that tomorrow, Monday evening the 24th there will be a council 
meeting at the parish office at 7.30pm 

Mission Committee Meeting 
There is a mission committee meeting this Wednesday evening 26 April at 
7.30pm at the parish office. 

Ladies’ Breakfast 
8am Friday 5th May at Charisma Cafe, Hislop Rd, Attadale.  Please RSVP 
Geraldine on 9364 4555 or 0417 928 114.  All ladies welcome. 

Men’s Breakfast8am Friday the  12th May at Charisma Café, Hislop Road, 
Attadale. Please RSVP Geoffrey Leiper on 9364 3507, All men welcome. 

Contact Information 

Welcome  Welcome to our worship this morning.  Welcome 

to all the confirmation candidates, their families and friends and 
to The Right Reverend Kate Wilmot who will be presiding today. 

Please join us after the service for morning tea and fellowship in 
the parish hall. A celebration BBQ lunch will follow at 12.00pm  

WEEKLY BULLETIN Sunday 23 April 2017 

Second Sunday of Easter - St George’s Day & Confirmation 

 St George’s            
There is no 7.45am service 
today. 

 

St David’s  Combined Service 

with Confirmation 
9:30am Sung Eucharist 

Our service this morning begins          
on page 3 of the booklet  ‘St George’s 
day with confirmation’.  

Hymns , unless otherwise noted, are 
from ‘Together in Song’ (TiS). 

Introit  -  See booklet 

First Reading 

Acts 2:14a, 22–32 

Psalm see booklet 

Second Reading 

none 

Gradual Hymn  -  See booklet 

Gospel 

John 20:19–31 

Offertory Hymn  -  See booklet 

Final Hymn  -  See booklet 

https://www.facebook.com/ApplecrossAnglicanChurch/
http://www.applecross.perth.anglican.org/
http://faithindaba.blogspot.com.au/


Collect 
Almighty and eternal God, 
the strength of those who believe 
and the hope of those who doubt: 
may we, who have not seen, have faith 
and receive the fullness of Christ’s blessing; 
who is alive and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. Amen. 

 

Next Week Scripture Readings 
First Reading –  Acts 2:14a, 36–41 

Second Reading – 1 Peter 1:13–25 

Gospel – Luke 24:13–35 

For Our Prayers 
In the Diocese we pray for: 
Parish of Warnbro, Terry Pickersgill (Locum Tenens) and people 
Archbishop Roger, Bishops Jeremy and Kate 
Chaplains in Government schools under the umbrella of YouthCare 

In the Province we pray for: 
Parish of Collie, Diocese of Bunbury 
Parish of Kununurra, Diocese of North West Australia 

In our Partner Diocese we pray for: 
Diocese of Eldoret, Bishop Christopher Rutto, clergy and people 

In the Anglican Communion we pray for: 
Muranga South - (Kenya), Bishop Julius Karanu Wa Gicheru 

For those in need 
Barnaby, David, Jen, Lorraine, Pamela, Sophia, Alexa and Sharon Blackwell,  
Carol Crass, Gina Guard, Michael Harford, Pamela Leiper, Rev. Joe Newbold, 
Del  Pereira, and Christine Willis. 
The Anglican Parish of Applecross in the Diocese of Perth is committed to protecting your 
privacy. The people on this prayer list have requested prayers at this time.  
 

Rest in Peace 
Anne Blanckensee (2015), Maud Banks (2003), William Marvin (1999), 
Arnold Longden (2001),Frank Hunter OBE (2002), Sylvia Margaret Bate 
(2007) and Doreen Hudson (2008) 
Eternal rest, grant unto them, O Lord. And let perpetual light shine upon them. 
Amen. 

 For a daily prayer diary please visit the Archbishop's website  
www.archbishopofperth.org and follow the links. 

 
Notices 

Congratulations to our Confirmation Candidates 
Matthew and Christopher Joubert, James & Tomas Mackenzie, Lexie May, 
Miranda and Christa Templeman, Luke and Alexander Nicholas.  
 

Young Disciples and Foyer Crew  will be in recess during the school 
holidays resuming as normal on Sunday 30th April.  Fun Sheets are available 
at the back of the church during this period.   

Entertainment Books — Please see the link below for pre-ordering this 
year’s entertainment book. They cost $70 this year & come in book or digital 
form. https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/83s568 
Or contact Gaye Gray on 0412998987 or gayegray_au@yahoo.com to place 
an order. $13 from the sale of each book will go to support the ABM. 

Ecumenical Dinner 
This year’s dinner, in support of the chaplaincy at Applecross Senior High 
School, will be on Friday 19th May in our parish hall. Tickets are $30 and 
must be purchased in advance  from Liz Calder on 0417 964 716 or 
Geraldine Erlandson on 0417 928 114. Doors open at 6.30pm for a 7.00pm 
start. There will be no cash door sales.  

Living child - High Tea Fundraiser  tickets cost $35 
Saturday 13 May 2.00 – 4.30pm.  Enjoy a beautiful afternoon tea, be 
entertained and informed, while supporting the work of Living Child to make 
safe village births in PNG a reality. To learn more about the work of Living 
Child, click these links for the http://www.livingchildinc.org.au/ or 
the https://www.facebook.com/Living-Child-Inc-175542285927287/ 
Living child is a Not for Profit, Non-government Charity that aims to reduce 
the maternal and infant death rate in remote villages of Papua New Guinea 
by providing training, visual teaching aids and birthing kits to Midwives and 
Village Birth Attendants 
 

Baptism — Sunday 30 April at St David’s 
Next Sunday we will welcome Adrian and Renee Feast along with family and 
friends to St David’s 9.30am service for the baptism of brothers; Jaxon Brody 
and Archie Jake Feast. Let us gather in good number to welcome them all. 

Opal Aged Care Service Applecross 
There will be a service on Wednesday the 3rd May at 10.30am 

Upcoming Events 
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